

## Ballycullane National School New Ross, Co Wexford. Phone: 051 562542 E-mail: ballycullanens.ias@eircom.net

27/04/2016

Dear Parents,

## Just a few reminders:

- 1. School Closed Friday 29th until Wednesday Morning 4th May at 9.20a.m.
- 2. Cycling workshop on Thursday 5<sup>th</sup> of May. Any child **who wishes** to participate must bring their bike and cycling helmet to school that day. Brakes must be working and saddle at a correct height for the child.
- 3. Our school won €500 in the Rackard League AGM Draw lately. This will be spent on sporting equipment and activities in the coming months.
- 4. There was a huge response to the Clothes Recycling Fundraiser. Thanks to everyone who supported it. We have not been informed yet of how much we raised.
- 5. Spring Clean was on today and loads of rubbish was collected by the hard working litter pickers.
- 6. Swimming starts on Monday 9<sup>th</sup> May for 6 weeks. We will be leaving school at 9.20am. Each child will need
  - Swimming togs
  - ❖ Towel
  - Goggles
  - Cap

Le gach dea-ghuí	
Margaret Furlong Principal	